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Dear Sirs/Madams,

Please see the attached letter regarding the class action Hoy Mai & Others vs. Mitr Phol Co. Ltd., a case in Thai courts
concerning serious human rights violations to which Mars is directly linked.  

We look forward to receiving your response by Monday, November 16, 2020.

Best regards,

Inclusive Development International, Equitable Cambodia and the League for the Promotion & Defense of Human Rights
(LICADHO) 

-- 

Sarah Singh

Senior Legal and Policy Associate

Inclusive Development International 




